Parents/ Guardians Information Regarding our Virtual Meeting

1st Year Parent Teacher Meeting (PTM) 10th March 2021 from 3-5pm via TEAMS

Dear Parents / Guardians,

We endeavour to maintain communication with you during these challenging times. We value the importance of our PTM meetings with 1st year parents/guardians and plan to hold these through a virtual platform via Office365.

Our scheduled date for our meeting is on 10th March 2021 from 3-5pm. Teachers will have scheduled a meeting with students in advance and your child will have to keep account of this (student diary would be the best place).

Parents / Guardians can access the meeting via teams on your child's phone/ IT device using their account. Students can attend the meeting with you to help you navigate calendar and attend all meetings. We held very successful meetings with parents of 2^{nd} , 3^{rd} , 5^{th} and 6^{th} year students during the academic year.

We are not scheduling meetings for PE, SPHE, CSPE or Wellbeing. However if you have any concerns with any of these subject areas you can request a meeting with the relevant teacher.

Please ensure you stick to the time schedule agreed between the student and teacher. Teachers will invest a lot of time in setting up these schedules and value the importance of communicating with you.

Thank you for your ongoing support in enabling your child to reach their full potential.

Le meas,